
LTL is focused on PRODUCTIVITY in 2023. We at LTL believe that production and achieving efficiency only happen

step by step. This is achieved with sustained dedication and hard work, determined focus on detail, and insistence

on the highest standards of quality and performance. Our standard of delivery will continue in this manner

throughout the year.

SUCCESS STORIES
Amimah Sterris (Grade 1 - Levana Primary)  

started the year as an insecure little girl.

She progressed very well with the help of

the LTL programme. She is starting to

read on her own and is putting sounds

together to form words. She is helping her

peers in class when they get stuck on

their reading or with instuction. 

Gia McCarthy (Grade 1 - Nooitgedacht Primary)

struggled with finger spacing, formation and

touching the lines. The educator did fine motor

activities daily by letting the learners do tracing

and exercising their fingers with the play dough.

Handwriting was practiced on the  white boards

and the line charts. The educator made sure that

the learner mastered this step before moving on

to the workbooks. Photocopies of the letters were

sent home to practice, she is improving

wonderfully just by following these steps. 

LTL MARCH NEWSLETTER 

On 10 March, founder Sonja Botha ignited the passion within our new teachers during

a fun-filled afternoon of sharing knowledge and learning how to assist our learners to

become literate! We would like to thank our donor, Coronation Funder Mangers for

providing a high-tech venue for this special event and our teachers for being there

and wanting to excel.   

T R A I N I N G  O U R  T E A C H E R S  

LIVING THROUGH LEARNING 

"I have much more knowledge and ideas to
implement in my class! I can use these new

skills in life and teaching".
- Charissa Carter-Moses 

"I gained a new understanding of the power
of words. New ideas on how to teach reading

and unpack "tricky words". 
 - Tayla Moses 


